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  In early February ZEVS found an increasingly stronger signal coming from 
South America [-46.963619,-73.958931]. Naval analysts were sure that these signals 
were similar to the ones we use to communicate with our own submarines. We sent a 
team of Spetznaz to this location and indeed we found a small facility hidden in the 
Mountains. 
 
 With permission from the FSB, we raided these military installations to find it 
heavily defended and operating under no flag. Their physical appearance was 
northern European and Asian. There were several civilian scientist and technicians. 
It seems that those of low rank were immediately killed by their own security forces 
to ensure they would not be captured. Those of higher rank unsuccessfully 
attempted to escape, however we were unable to capture any of them alive.  
 
Most of the installation computers and hardware self detonated. We were able to 
recover 3 working mainframes and 14 laptops, as well as a book and documents that 
seemed to be important. One of our submarines provided transport for this evidence; 
however for unknown reasons we lost communications with them in the south 
Atlantic. In 72 Hours we will know if the submarine was indeed sunk in the 
coordinates given earlier. From the cargo, we only have the picture of the book (Fig. 
6).  
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